
Faith Family, 

 

The Deacons have continued to successfully manage the 
church’s finances through these troubling times. We have 
continually been blessed with the resources needed to 
operate in a way that we pray is pleasing to God. Thank 
you so much for your faithful giving! We have been moving 
forward with several improvement projects over the last 
few months, including updating the nursery, nursing 
mothers’ room, and the west wing to make them more 
welcoming and functional for children and families. We are 
also working on phase 2 of our security plan, and are 
planning to replace the carpet in the sanctuary. One area 
of giving that could use some extra attention is the 
Building Fund. That fund is short of our next scheduled 
payment for September, so money will need to be 
borrowed from the General Fund to cover that cost. 
Please consider giving towards the Building Fund if you 
feel so led. The current mortgage balance is just over 
$114,000, so we are getting closer to having the loan paid 
off. Please feel free to contact us with any questions or 
concerns that you may have. We will look forward to 
holding an actual congregational meeting later this year! 


